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National Institute of Governmental Purchasing

Columbia Chapter

2010 Membership Dues – INVOICE

November 10, 2009
Dear Member,
Payment for your 2010 NIPG/Columbia Chapter membership will be valid through December of 2010. Payment should be in the form of a check and is due no later than January 31, 2010.
Please complete and return this page along with your payment as soon as possible to.

NIGP/Columbia Chapter

Cinna’Mon Williams, CPPB, MCA
Procurement and Contracts Manager
Housing Authority of Portland
135 SW Ash Street, 5th Floor
Portland, OR 97204
Phone:  503-802-8533
Fax:  503-802-8496
Timely Payment will insure that NIGP/Columbia Chapter can continue to provide quality training and that your membership will stay active.

Total



$ 100.00 per member
Agency Name:  







Address:









Phone:





Fax:
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